From: D. Gonzalez

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 10:01 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill < clerks@richmondhill.ca >

Subject: online voting October 2022

Importance: High

To Whom It May Concern,

I am a Richmond Hill resident in Ward 4. I have lived in Richmond Hill for 33 years now and although I have voted in Richmond Hill municipal elections in the past in person (which was obviously pre-pandemic times), the online voting was a very welcome option. Online voting is a 'no-brainer' in my opinion and allows anyone who is too elderly, frail, ill etc the convenience of being allowed to vote from the comfort of their homes.

Please do not allow the self-interests of a few unpopular councillors to sway the opinion of the majority of Richmond Hill residents who are very ready to do what it takes to swear in a council that makes us proud and not bow our heads in shame when reading about the child-like behaviour at council meetings which anyone can read about in the Toronto Star.

Sincerely,

Daniela Tanel Gonzalez